
 
 

1406 Monroe Street + 607.785.6052 
office_fbcendicott@yahoo.com    
www.firstbaptistendicott.com 

First Baptist Church of Endicott 
1406 Monroe Street + 607.785.6052 

office_fbcendicott@yahoo.com    
www.firstbaptistendicott.com 

     Look what’s happening this week 
    at First Baptist Church!!! 

 
Summer Worship 

Summer Sunday School: 9:45 
Morning Worship: 10:45  
 
A printed Order of Worship is available on the 
table behind the back pew each Sunday 
morning for anyone who desires a copy.  
 

Childcare/Children’s Church 
Your help is needed!  In order to continue our 
children’s services during the summer, your 
volunteer help is needed. If you can spare even 
one Sunday morning, please sign up at the 
back of the sanctuary, or you may contact 
Stephanie Rice to volunteer.  Thank you! 
 

Women’s Bible Study 
The 1st & 3rd Wednesday of every month at 
10:00AM in the Lounge.    
 

Wednesday Prayer & Bible Study 
Each Wednesday, 7:00PM, Zoom. The link can 
be found on our church website.    
 

Glory! 
The Diaconate Team invites you to prayer & 
worship on Saturday, June 26th, 6:00pm in the 
sanctuary to pray for the needs and concerns 
of our church.  
   

Summer Home Group Series 
You are invited and encouraged to host a one-time 
gathering in your home or a park over the summer 
on Sunday evenings at 6:00PM. Event details are 
personalized by you, but we ask that there be a 
brief family devotional. The Fellowship & 
Discipleship Teams are here to help! A sign-up 
sheet is posted at the back of the sanctuary, or you 
may contact Stephanie Rice or Bill Starring Jr. 
 
 

 

Mask Update and Social Distancing 
Social distancing ropes have been removed 
from the sanctuary pews. The Board of 
Ministries reminds you to please continue to 
social distance when necessary. Fully 
vaccinated individuals are not required to 
wear masks while attending First Baptist 
Church of Endicott. Unvaccinated individuals 
please continue to wear masks unless seated.  
 

One Great Hour of Sharing 
Let love flow during the month of June with 
your donation to the One Great Hour of 
Sharing Offering (envelopes are available or 
through your online giving).  Thank you. 
 

Vacation Bible School! 
VBS is back at First Baptist July 19th – 23rd, 2:00-

4:30PM. Children Kindergarten to age 12 will 

experience great Bible stories, fun games, songs, 

snacks and prizes! Bring your children, 

grandchildren and invite a friend as well! Flyers 

and registration forms are available at the back of 

the sanctuary, or you can register using the 

following link:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4LpFUQ-
J3QcqTaannTuaoK3fP7KLObcjzzt8PdnB10ub6Xw/viewf
orm?usp=sf_link 

Birthdays This Week! 
Evelyn O’Neill                                                   06/27 
Bennett Mellander                            06/30 
Carol Beecher                                                   07/03 
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